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Trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are planning a trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park on Friday 28th June 2019. During the visit the children will walk 

around the enclosures and see the many attractions.  They will have an expert guide giving an educational talk during 

a 30 minute session called ‘fur, feathers and Scales’.  The talk will be tailored to include looking at the five main 

vertebrate groups: Fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals. We will visit an animal from each of these groups, 

talk about the adaptations of that animal and then discuss what makes each group unique; from body layout through 

to behaviour and parental care.   

All children will require a packed lunch (no foods which contain nuts, no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a 

disposable bag.  Normal school uniform should be worn, with suitable comfortable shoes or trainers.  Please provide 

your child with a light rainproof jacket, a sun hat and apply sun cream before school, if necessary.  

The coach will leave school at approximately 8.00 am and return at approximately 4.30 pm.  In line with Health and 

Safety requirements, the children will wear seatbelts on the coach and will be supervised by an adult at all times.  In 

order to cover the cost of admission to the park and a talk for each class, we are asking for a contribution of 

£13.50 from each child.  We are able to keep this cost low due to a very kind donation from the PTFA. This payment 

should be made by Monday 10th June 2019, at the latest. Cheques should be made payable to Wraysbury Primary 

School or payment can be made using the online system.  Unfortunately, the trip may be cancelled if adequate 

contributions are not received.  

 

 If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete the form below and include it with any 

payment in a named envelope to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

 

We hope this trip will provide a valuable learning experience for the children and support their work in school.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Y4 class teachers. 

 

 
Trip to ‘Cotswold Wildlife Park’, Friday 28th June 2019  

 

Child’s name: _____________________________________  Class:______________ 

 

I would/ would not like my child to attend the trip to ‘Cotswold Wildlife Park’ on  Friday 28th June 2019 and enclose a contribution 

of £13.50 

 

Parent’s signature:____________________________________ date: ___________ 
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